
Report of  

Parking Lot Committee  

December 23rd, 2019  

4 pm  

Valhalla Party Room  

In attendance were Jim Iverson, committee chair, Mike Fenske, Elaine Wiegert, Delores Robertson, Dan 
Bredesen and Dustin Lambert, Maintenance, and Stacy Wilhelm, General Manager. 

The committee reviewed the recommended building specific changes for each property. The committee 
was also informed that Management will reach out to each building’s board regarding these proposed 
changes.  

Further discussion on water intrusion in garbage enclosures and garages followed. These concerns will be 
addressed with G-Cubed in the future.  

With nothing further to discuss the meeting was adjured at 1:42 PM.  

Submitted by Stacy Wilhelm  

 


